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From: Arne Petersen
To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Subject: MND
Date: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 3:24:28 PM

Mr. Lazar,
Your MND couldn't be more vague. Until the HCFA can provide a detailed plan of exactly
how they will reduce the CNEL to 63 dB the MND cannot be considered. 
The last noise study test was intrusive and supported evidence should be obtained by other
means. All this must proceed a hearing. Good Luck!
-Arne R.W. Petersen
Mechanical Engineer, MBA
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